

CONGREGATIO SANCTISSIMI SACRAMENTI

Superior Generalis

Rome, 8 May 2020

Dear Brothers, Dear Sisters.

In the message that was recently sent, "But that's what love is - an exaggeration", there was a strong call for all of us to take advantage of the current moment of crisis to come out better. For that, we need new knowledge and new experiences, with a view for real conversion.

We have an invitation from Pope Francis to participate in a worldwide event: Celebrate *Laudato Si'* Week! "People everywhere are crying out for hope, and our faith is urgently needed to light the way. For Laudato Si' Week, <u>16-24 May</u>, Catholics are uniting in solidarity for a more just and sustainable future".

Register on the site according to your preferred language:

English: https://laudatosiweek.org/

Spanish: https://laudatosiweek.org/es/home-es/

French: https://laudatosiweek.org/fr/home-fr/

Italian: https://laudatosiweek.org/it/home-it/

Portuguese: https://laudatosiweek.org/pt/home-pt/

German: https://laudatosiweek.org/de/home-de/

P. Engerio Barbora Martinism

Sign up and participate in this initiative. Spread the word among all your contacts. Only with collective participation we can truly participate in building a more just and fraternal world.

Fraternal greeting.

P. Eugenio BARBOSA MARTINS sss

Superior General

